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Comments: Having hiked in the Mount Holy Cross Wilderness and surrounding areas, I am decidedly against

even exploratory drilling near Whitney Creek--this is not an area that should be dammed, and the recreational

and ecological value of the areas surrounding Whitney Creek are far more valuable and important than potential

gains from building a dam.


